Fédération Européenne du Modélisme Automobile

To whom it may concern

August 02, 2023

LETTER OF APPRECIATION SPEEDMODELCAR TEAM ESTONIA

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen

From 28th to 30th July 2023, the 72nd European Championship for Speedmodelcars, organized by the
Swiss Model Car Club (SMCC) in Witterswil, Switzerland, were held under the umbrella of the
Fédération Européenne du Modélisme Automobile (FEMA).

Among 14 different Nations, including representatives from Australia and the United States, the
Estonian Speedmodelcar team took part in this event.

Under the professional and thoughtful lead of Mr Lembit VAHER, the young Estonian Speedmoelcar
team members, Mr Uku SERMANN, Mr Matthias MANNIKOV, Mr Raimo POHJAKAS and Mr Ranno
POHJAKAS have demonstrated the highest level of sportsmanship.

The young members of the Estonian Speedmodelcar team with their professional, enthusiastic, at the
same time open and humble appearance, have left a deep and profound impression on the
international Speedmodelcar community and have represented the Estonian Nation in the best possible
manner.

The young Estonian Speedmodelcar team members took the opportunity to further develop their skills
and learn in exchange with other competitors from around the world.

For the Fédération Européenne du Modélisme Automobile (FEMA), young and enthusiastic sportsman
like the above mentioned and their comrades from the Estonian Speedmodelcar team, are elementary
for this world-wide recognized sport. Therefore, the Fédération Européenne du Modélisme Automobile
(FEMA) would welcome any support for the young team members in the Estonian Speedmodelcar
team.

Sincerely

Michael Schmutz
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FEMA President
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